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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 17/09/2007




Question No. 1 

QUESTION: Councillor J. Hannon
To ask the Manager to bring forward the promised report on the extension of the Dodder Valley Linear Park from Oldbawn to Bohernabreena?
REPLY:
It is an objective of the Council to extend the Dodder Valley Linear Park upstream from Oldbawn towards Bohernabreena. The achievement of this objective is dependant on possible land acquisition and future planning proposals in the area. At present, the Council owns isolated pockets of land in the Kiltipper and Friarstown areas which require linkage along the river. It is the council's intention to pursue continuity of access along the River Dodder to link the lands at Oldbawn with those at Kiltipper and Friarstown as opportunities arise through the planning process.

